
From: Richard Bush <richard.bush@crownland.nsw.gov.au> 
Date: Thu, Feb 18, 2021 at 11:18 AM 
Subject: Request for urgent intervention - Telco facility approved for construction on Crown Land 
To: curlcurllagoon@gmail.com <curlcurllagoon@gmail.com> 
 

Dear Paula, 
 
Thank you for your email and letter dated 15 December 2020.  My staff have reviewed the 
documentation provided with Development Application DA2020/0661 which was approved by 
Northern Beaches Council on 14 October 2020, together with the officer assessment report.  While 
not having a position on the relative merits of the proposal, it appears as though the due application 
process has been followed correctly, and considerable detail gone into assessing the application by 
the Council.  
  
While the reserve is Crown Land, the Northern Beaches Council is the designated land manager and 
as such, has been delegated the responsibility to manage the site in accordance with its legislated 
role.  It is therefore within its responsibilities to determine whether the proposed development is an 
appropriate use of the Crown Land reserve.  
 
Regards 
Richard 
 
 
Professor Richard Bush 
Crown Land Commissioner 
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T 02 9934 0880  |  M 0427 111 547  |  E richard.bush@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
Level 3, 26 Honeysuckle Drive, Newcastle NSW 2300 
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